
 

Blackfriars Settlement Mental Health  
and Well-being Service April 2013 

To find out more about the new service, timetable, costs and 
payments we are holding two open days on Wednesday 3rd 
April and Thursday 4th April.   

 
Please come in and talk to us. There is something for  

everybody with or without a personal budget. 
 

For more information please contact Mannie or Bill  
on 020 7928 9521  

 

  Monday 1st April Easter Monday CLOSED 

 
  Tuesday 2nd April CLOSED 
 
  Wednesday 3rd April Open Day 10 – 2pm 
  Leisure group and Cook and Eat with Reading Group 3-6pm 
 
  Thursday 4th April Open Day 10 -2pm 

In preparation for the new Mental Health and Well Being  
Service at Blackfriars Settlement, workshops, courses and  
activities will not be available in the week beginning 1st April.  

  The new service will start from the week beginning 8th April.   

Please see the dates below for opening times: 




